








Uni.Tas. Archives A.I.Clark Papers: C4/C205 
Clark to H.B. Higgins 

8 November 1900 

Tasmania 
Judges' Chamber Hobart 
8 November 1900 

My dear Mr Higgins 

I am in receipt of your letter to me of the 3rd inst. It was very unfortunate that 
your unknown friend should have sent a copy of the Daily Telegraph of 31 October 
to you, because the reproduction of the 2nd part of my article on Federal 
Government in that issue of the paper was full of outrageous blunders. Whole 
lines were dropped out with the result of making the context unintelligible. But I 
am glad to say it has been reprinted and I am sending to you under separate cover a 
corrected copy of No.2 and a copy of No.1. 

I was induced to send the article to the Telegraph by a letter which appeared in the 
local press attacking the work of the Convention and citing your article in support 
of the attack. 

I am also sending to you some slips containing two articles I wrote on the question 
of appeals to the Privy Council which perhaps you have not seen . . 

lam 
very sincerely yours 

A. Inglis Clark 


